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VICTORY OFFICES LIMITED  
ACN 616 150 022 (“the Company”) 

 
NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT OF LIQUIDATORS 

 
Messrs Shane Cremin and Andrew Barnden were appointed Joint and Several Liquidators of the 
Company by order of the Supreme Court of Victoria on 21 November 2022. The securities of the 
Company (ASX: VOL) have been suspended from quotation under Listing Rule 17.2 following the 
Company entering into Voluntary Administration on 9 November 2022. 
 
The Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) provides general information on 
liquidation and insolvency in information sheet No. 43 which is available for download at the following 
link Insolvency for investors and shareholders | ASIC.  
 
Likelihood of return 
 
The Liquidators have commenced their investigation into the Company’s affairs. At this early stage 
they do not have a view as to the likelihood of a return to shareholders. Any such return is dependent 
on the total amount of creditors’ claims and the realisations in the winding up. 
 
Queries 
 
Should members have any queries about the external administration they may contact Michelle Lim 
of the Liquidators’ office by email at victoryoffices@rodgersreidy.com.au or by telephone on (03) 9670 
8700. 
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